PROPOSED STREET LIGHTING DISTRICT ANNEXATION

PETITION NO. 56-1017
ARROW HIGHWAY - LEAF AVENUE TO CITY OF AZUSA BOUNDARY
YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND A VIRTUAL MEETING
ZOOM ONLINE
Log on: https://zoom.us/join Meeting |.D.: 935 129 9122 Or Dial-In: (213) 338-8477
DATE: January 27, 2022 TIME: 6:30 PM

Dear Property Owner:

Los Angeles County Public Works is pleased to host a community meeting to address any
guestions or concerns from affected property owners regarding the proposed annexation of your
area to the County Lighting Districts to install streetlights. Enclosed is a map showing the
proposed annexation boundary, parcels to be annexed, and location of the streetlights.

To accommodate for restrictions imposed by COVID-19, the meeting will be held via the Zoom
platform. Please use the website or dial-in information to attend the meeting at the designated
time and date.

Petition No. 56-1017 was signed by property owners representing 66 percent of the area
proposed for annexation and met the County's minimum requirement of 60 percent to initiate an
annexation. The proposed annexation will result in a new annual assessment of $5 per
single-family residence to supplement the operation and maintenance costs of new streetlights.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Tony Truijillo with Traffic Safety and Mobility Division,
Street Lighting Section, at (626) 300-4865 or ttrujill@pw.lacounty.gov between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00
p.m., Monday through Thursday. Refer to Petition No. 56-1017. Persons who are deaf or hard
of hearing may make contact by first dialing the California Relay Service at 7-1-1.

Si necesita asistencia con la traduccion a Espaiiol, por favor comuniquese con el representante
del departamento de Obras Publicas del Condado de Los Angeles, Sr. Joaquin Cabrera al
(626) 300-4760.

Individuals requiring reasonable accessibility accommodations may request written materials in alternate formats, physical accessibility accommodations, sign
language interpreters or other reasonable accommodations by contacting our departmental Americans with Disabilities Act Coordinator at (626) 458-4081, from
7:30 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Thursday (excluding holidays). Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may make contact by first dialing the California
Relay Service at 7-1-1. Requests should be made at least 1 week in advance to ensure availability.
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